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March 30

Sir

I have the honor to achnou¬

ledge the receipt of your letter of

the 14th. instant, with reference

to the change of offices for the

Manitota Superintendency sug

gested by Mr Inspector McColl.

and recommending the building at

present occupied should be re rented

at $800 per annum, which amount

the [illegible] Bay Company agree to

take; and in reply to inform you

that the Department approvés of

your recommendation, and that

Mr

Thos. C. Dewdney

Tudian Commissioner

Man. M. W. I.

Regina N.W.J.
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